From: Tony DiCiocco

Sent: January 26, 2021 4:07 PM

To: Tammie Ryall

Cc: Krystal Kalbol; Aaron Hair; Sydnee Rivest

Subject: RE: King Developments - zoning by-law amendment

Hi Tammie, we submitted comments to Aaron on the King Development this afternoon on the second submission. With regard to sewage treatment capacity at the Denis St Pierre I believe this application was in process before Administration reported to Council and as such it is our understanding we will complete the review and recommend for approval with a holding provision. The developer will be able to connect once the treatment plant expansion is commissioned which is estimated to be Spring of 2023.

Th	nan	ks 1	Γony
			,